
Announcements 

14th Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 5th & 6th, 2025 
 

 

 

1. Bishop Stephen is deeply grateful for the beautiful spiritual bouquets gathered by the 

parishes, different groups, and all the individual prayers and good wishes on the 

occasion of his 25th anniversary to the priesthood. He considers it an honour to be 

called to serve as bishop, and he assures us that he is praying for us every day.  

 

2. The Prince Albert Diocese Walk for Vocations is taking place on Tuesday, July 15. 

Participants will meet at Blessed Sacrament parish in Duck Lake at 12 pm, and they 

will walk to St. Laurent Shrine. It is a 4-hour, 12 km hike. They will arrive in time to 

hear Janelle Reinhart, who is the guest speaker. The day continues with supper, 

confessions, mass, and a torch light procession and adoration. For all details see the 

poster in the entrance or got to the Duck Lake Shrine website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


